February 12, 2007

Mr. Quy Vuong Federal Election Commission 999 E Street, NW Washington, DC 20463

RE: November Monthly Report (10/1/07-10/31/07)

Dear Mr. Vuong:

In response to your letter dated January 18, 2007, the following letter has been sent to the Chambliss for Senate campaign requesting the excessive contribution to be refunded to the 21st Century Majority Fund. Text of the letter to follow:

Chambliss for Senate P.O. Box 12469 Atlanta, Georgia 30355

RE: Campaign Contribution

To Whom It May Concern:

On March 8, 2007 the 21st Century Majority Fund issued a check in the amount of \$5000 to the Chambliss for Senate campaign's 2008 Primary election. The 21st Century Majority Fund contributed an additional \$5000 to the campaign on October 12, 2007, which exceeds the limit a PAC can contribution to a candidate's campaign committee. Since the contribution was not redesignated to General election by the 21st Century Majority Fund within 60 days from the time of receipt we must request a refund of the excessive contribution.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Stephanie Jones at 404-694-2869.

Thank you,

Julie Franklin Treasurer

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Julie Franklin